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Kalgoorlie/Boulder Fair Society Inc, Announcement 

 

To our Valued Sponsors and Patrons of the Kalgoorlie/Boulder Fair Society,  with the recent 

spread of COVID-19 in our Kalgoorlie-Boulder community, we have been keeping up to date 

with the latest advice from WA Health and following all mandates and guidelines as set out by 

the West Australian Government. On Monday 28th February, the West Australian Government 

announced that Phase 2 restrictions will be implemented state-wide on Thursday 3rd March 

 

The Kalgoorlie-Boulder Community Fair Society Inc has been in regular contact with relevant 

officers from the WA Health Department about measures to take during the Fair to ensure good 

hygiene by vendors in light of the COVID-19 Corona Virus. 

While we are totally devastated by this decision, we must abide by the mandates to help keep 

our wonderful community safe. 

I would like to assure the Community that we are taking the best advice and based on the most 

recent announcement by the State Premier that the recommendation is not to hold mass 

gatherings involving more than 500 people, it is now unlikely that the 2022 Community Fair will 

go ahead. 

 

 I’d like to take this opportunity to thank the committee for all the time and effort they have put 

into planning this event. They have spent time away from their own families and put in so much 

time, effort and emotion to try and get us over the line and I can’t express my gratitude enough.  

 

We are still moving forward with our New Years Eve event, with lots of planning and work going 

into it, moving forward with huge plans and a lot of new ideas to follow through to the 2023 

Fair. 

 

Myself as President am truly shattered with this news as I believe the fair is a huge part of this 

community, and of course a huge part of my heart with 23 years being a part of this event each 

and every year has been so for  filling for myself and our committee, we are all so saddened by 

this outcome. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 

Sue Davey 

President 

Kalgoorlie Boulder Community fair Society Inc 

 

  


